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Subject: UGC Accreditation – Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) – reconstitution of IQAC 
for the period of 2023-2025 

In compliance of National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) requirement for 
establishment of Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), as a post accreditation quality sustenance 
measure, the IQAC was established in the college in the year 2016. Now the IQAC is reconstituted 
w.e.f. 06 February 2023 for a period of two years (2023-25) with the following members. 

Chairperson  

Prof. Bijayalaxmi Nanda  Principal 

Coordinator  

Dr. Saloni Bahri    Department of Botany 

Teacher Representatives: 

Nominated Member: 

Prof. Monika Vij  Department of Geography  
Prof. Bashabi Gupta  Department of Geography 
Dr. Pushpa Singh  Department of Political Science 
Dr. Simran Jit  Department of Zoology 
Dr. Hena Oak  Department of Economics 

 
Co-opted Members: 
  Dr. Sonam Singh   Department of Physics 
  Dr. Neeru Yadav  Department of Physical Education 

Dr. Sujata Sengupta  Department of Chemistry 
Dr. Manavi Jain  Department of Economics 
 
Ex-officio Members: 
Prof. Manjari K. Srivastava Vice Principal 
Dr. Nandini Dutta Bursar 
Dr. Madhu Academic Committee Convenor 
Dr. Nisha Vashishta Former IQAC Coordinator 
Dr. Reena Kannojia Liaison officer, Roster Committee 
Dr. Bilasini Devi Naorem Secretary, Staff Council 
Mr. Veer Singh Administrative Officer 
Mr. Sudhir K. Aggarwal Section Officer, Accounts 
Mr. Jyoti Prakash Section Officer, Administration 
 
External Members: 
Professor Kirti Ranjan External Member 
Professor Ujjawal K. Singh External Member 

 

Note:  

1. The membership of nominated members shall be for a period of two (2) years  
2. The IQAC should meet at least once in every quarter.  
3. The Quorum of the meeting shall be two third of the total number of members.  
4. The agenda, minutes and Action Taken Reports are to be documented with official signatures 

and maintained electronically in a retrievable format, as well as uploaded on the college 
website. 


